
 

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Honolulu Board of Water Supply has an agreement with  
Kalaeloa Desalco LLC to construct, operate and maintain a 

seawater desalination facility in Campbell Industrial Park  
that will produce 1.7 million gallons of fresh water daily  

for Campbell Industrial Park. 

The Kalaeloa Seawater Desalination facility will provide a  
high-quality local water supply that is drought-proof,  

sustainable, enhances water resilience to climate change,  
and reduces water transfers from Central O‘ahu.
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The new Kalaeloa Seawater Desalination Facility will include  
space for visitors available to the community.


